
BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION 

PESHAWAR 

No.1/6'_ / CE /BISEP Dated: 2 /J/2O 

To, 

All Principals/ Headmasters/ Headmistresses, 

Govt High/Higher Secondary Schools, 

Peshawar/ Charsadda/ Chitral/ FR Peshawar, 

Khyber and Mohmand Districts. 

Subject: RECOMMENDATION OF SUPERVISORY STAFF FOR SSC (ANNUAL) 

EXAMINATOIN 2020. 

Memo: 

It is to inform you that SSC (Annual) Examination 2020 is commencing 

on 131h March, 2020. In this regard BISE Peshawar has introduced a system for 

online data collection of supervisory staff. The online system is accessible through 

BISE Web Portal (portal.bisep.com.pk). All Govt schools under the jurisdiction of 

BISE Peshawar are already given privileges (user/password) to use the portal. 

To ensure transparent and cheating free examination you are requested 

to recommend honest and active staff member of your school for examination duties. 

The data may be entered on the portal before 31St January 2020 in best public 

interest. 

Controller Exainations 

BISE, MAN 


